
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Possible Quorum of the  
City Council of the City of Eagle Lake, Texas 

 

INAUGURAL STATE OF THE CITY 
 

Thursday, November 9, 2023 
7:00 P.M. 

Eagle Lake Community Center, 100 N. Walnut Street, Eagle Lake, TX  77434 
  
A possible quorum of the City of Eagle Lake City Council may be in attendance at 

the Inaugural State of the City event. Although this gathering is not a meeting 
pursuant to the Texas Open Meetings Act and a quorum of the members of the 
City Council may or may not be available to attend this gathering, this notice is 

being posted as a precaution. No formal business or action will be conducted or 
taken by the City Council of the City of Eagle Lake, Texas, during this event. 

 
The attendance by a quorum of the City of Eagle Lake City Council or other 

Boards and Commissions at this event is not considered a “meeting” 
under the Act “if formal action is not taken and any discussion of public 

business is incidental to the social function.” 

 
Posted at Eagle Lake City Hall by Lina Ferguson, City Secretary, on November 8, 2023, at 4:50 p.m. 

 
 

______________________________ 
Lina Ferguson, City Secretary 

 


